
Morris Central School 

Senior Citizen 
Luncheon 

The Morris Central School Student Council is proud to 
announce that we will host our Senior Citizen Luncheon 

at MCS on December 21! 
Seniors who reside in the Morris School District, 

please join us for a delicious roast pork dinner, time to 
converse with friends, staff and students, and a 

chance to enjoy the festive entertainment.  

RSVP to Diane Walling 
by December 15th 

at 263-6100

Thurs., December 21•10:30-11:30am


